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Achievements 
Well done to all the children who received an award in 

our end of year assembly today; here are the awards 

that were given out:  

Writing Award –Daisy Horn 

Mathematics Award – Max Porter  

Technology Award – William Lewis Plant  

Citizenship Award – Lauren Gablehaus  

Rotary Award – Ethan Swaine & Amelia West 

Sportsmanship Award – Lily Ansell 

Art Award – Sophie Pin  

ICT Award – Luke Hardy 

Music Award – Katie Churchyard 

Forest School Award– Chester Blanch  

Eric Willmott Award for Progress – Hannah Robson 

Year 6 Award – Madeline Clark 

100% Attendance 
Well done to the following children who have 

maintained 100% attendance throughout the year: 

Ethan Barford, Brooke Davidson, Maisie Fryer, Alba 

Gellender-Brenham, Antony Manning, Thomas Offen, 

Sophie Pin, Finley Standing, Keira Standing, Ethan 

Swaine, Bradley Visser, Jo Jo Willis, Andreas Yoannou 

and Michael Yoannou. 

Sports Day 
Thank you to all the parents who have given us such 

kind comments about the Sports Day this year. It was 

enjoyed by all the children and staff and will certainly 

be repeated. Well done to Beech House for winning the 

most points this year. 

Goblin Car 
Well done to all the children who took part in the 

Goblin Car races in Uckfield. I know the children had a 

fantastic time.  

Pirates of the Curry Bean 
It was an absolute delight to watch the year 5 and 6 

production of  ‘Pirates of the Curry Bean’ and I know 

the children worked really hard learning their lines and 

songs. I was amazed at the talent we have at the school 

and all the teachers are very proud of them all. 

School Games Mark Gold 
Well done to Miss Worsell this year for yet again 

achieving the Gold standard with the School Games 

Mark. This is the fourth year running we have acheived 

this award and this is due to the phenomenal 

commitment of the staff. Well done to the Golf team 

who made it through to the Sussex Games final this 

year too! 

Reading Challenge 
This year’s summer reading challenge is called the 

‘Animal Agents’ where children can get prizes for 

reading books from the local library across the summer. 

The challenge is to read six books. More information 

can be found through the link on our website. 

Return Date  
Today, 20th July,  is the last day of term for the children. 

The school will re-open for pupils on Tuesday  5th  

September  as there will be an INSET day on Monday 4th  

September . There will also be an INSET day on Monday 

30th October.  The remaining three INSET days will be 

spread throughout the school year, not all at the end. 

I hope that you all have a wonderful, relaxing and safe 

summer. Good luck to Year 6 pupils in their new schools 

and we look forward to welcoming everyone else back 

again in September for the new academic year.  

 

 Yours faithfully 

 

Richard Blakeley 

Headteacher 


